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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to let you know that one of our Depute Head Teachers, Miss Emma Henry, has 
been successful at interview for the post of Acting Head Teacher at Springholm and Hardgate 
partnership.  This is a fantastic opportunity and very well deserved for Miss Henry.  She will take 
up post on 2nd September and the position is until the end of December.   We are in the process 
of finding a replacement for Miss Henry during this time. 
 
Secondly, can I make a plea for as many of you as possible to come to the Parent Council AGM 
which will be held in the school on Wednesday 6th September at 6pm.  We had such a positive 
end to last session and this was in large part due to the involvement of so many parents at the 
various events we had taking place.   
 
The Parent Council is a very important part of the work of our school and your support is much 
needed to ensure we continue to improve the work that we do and that we work in partnership 
with all of our parents and carers to do the best for every child and young person in the school. 
 
Tea, coffee and biscuits will be available on the evening and the meeting is open to any 
parent/carer with a child in the nursery, primary or secondary school. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr  B Smith 
Head Teacher 
North West Community Campus 
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